
 

 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
THURSDAY 3 DECEMBER 2020 

VIA DIGITAL MEETINGS SYSTEM 
 

 
 

Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor P McLennan 
 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
 
Apologies: 
None 
 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
1a. APPLICATION FOR ASSITANCE – THE RIDGE SCIO 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by The Ridge SCIO for 
funding of £10,000 to support work related to the development of the Empire Close 
site in Dunbar. 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed unanimously to grant the application in part; 
awarding funding of £4,000. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 Councillor Norman Hampshire 
 Chair of the Dunbar Common Good Committee 

 


